
 

 

 

Invitation to the Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
Scholarship Ceremony 2024 

 

The Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council will hold the Scholarship celebrations on Friday, June 14th, 

2024. The Scholarship Award event will take place at Alberni District Secondary School 

located at 4000 Roger Street in Port Alberni.  

 

Scholarship Awards 

Friday, June 14th, 2024 

 

Doors Open 3:30 PM 

Dinner  4:30 PM 

Ceremony 6:00 PM 

 

The following Nations are participating on the Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council’s Scholarship 

Awards and Graduation Ceremony for 2023-24: 

 

 Ditidaht   Hupacasath   Nuchatlaht 

 Ehattesaht   Huu-ay-aht   Tla-o-qui-aht 

 Hesquiaht   Kyuquot   Toquaht 

                Mowachaht/Muchalaht Tseshaht 

 

Please let us know if your plan to attend by completing the information below and submit to 

scholarships@nuuchahnulth.org by the end of day on June 1, 2024.  

 

I will be attending the Scholarship Ceremony:   Yes ____ No ____     

Student Name:_____________________________   Phone Number:_____________  

Address:_____________________________________________________________    

Scholarship Received:__________________________________________________________ 

First Nation: ________________________________ Status Number: ________________     

Number of Guests _____  (Each Scholarship Recipient will be limited to 4 guests each).    

 

This may also be faxed, mailed or dropped off at the NTC Main Office at: 

 

NTC Education Program 

5001 Mission Road 

PO Box 1383 

Port Alberni, BC V9Y 7M2 

  

Fax: 250-724-9682 

mailto:scholarships@nuuchahnulth.org

